
 

Are you a production student looking for gigs? 
 

A production manager or production company looking to add to your call lists? 
 

A backstage professional looking to hang out with other crew/designers/ 
stage managers? 

 
Come join Mike Duggan and other CITT members at  

The King’s Head Pub (120 King St) 
Wednesday, September 21st from 6:00 – 8:00  

for some free food and networking! 
 

The Canadian Institute for Theatre Technology Prairie Section is trying to 
connect backstage students with theatres; and the backstage community as a 

whole in Winnipeg, Manitoba and across the Prairies. 
 

CITT members and non-members welcome! 
 

(If you do end up wanting to join, students pay $35 per year,  
regular membership is $110 per year and organizations pay $225 per year) 


